

Office of the Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA&R)

Internal Memo

From: Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA&R)

Date: 20th March, 2024

To: All Students

Ref: KAFU/500/STUM/036/VOL:1(114)

SUBJECT: DISRUPTION OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES AT THE PUBLIC HOSPITALS IN KENYA

The above-named subject refers.

This is to inform ALL students that, following the on-going Doctors strike, some public health facilities in Kenya are not fully-operational.

The strike is already having a negative impact on medical referrals to Public Hospitals.

For this reason, you are required to, as much as possible take care of your health and safety by avoiding exposure to environmental health hazards within and without the University to minimize chances of being harmed.

Further, you are required to notify your parents/ guardians about the prevailing circumstances and the need to be ready to support your inpatient health care provision at the nearest private hospital upon referral for any medical conditions that cannot be managed at the University clinic.

Yours sincerely

Prof. Julius Kipkemboi

AG. DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (ASA&R)

Copy: Ag. Vice Chancellor 🛹

Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor, AFP&D

Ag. Dean of students

In Charge Health Services

In Charge Security

In Charge ICT - To upload on the website and student portal

In charge Corporate Affairs- To place on all Students Notice Boards

JK/po

